

516-352-1205 stannesgcschool.org

February 23, 2024

Dear Parents:

As we begin the registration process for the 2024-2025 school year, we are pleased to announce that we are continuing our relationship with the FACTS Tuition Management Program. We are confident they will continue to provide excellent service to our school families. As in the past, you will have the option of making one annual payment due by May 24, 2024 or you may choose the monthly payment plan. Listed below are the tuition collection parameters for 2024-2025.

- 1. Early One-Time payments are eligible for a tuition discount of \$100 per student.

 This one payment can be made directly to the school by check (no fee added). If you choose to make the one-time payment through FACTS, using automatic deduction from a bank account, there will be a fee of \$10 per family.
- 2. If a Payment Plan is chosen, it will be a monthly plan. The first of ten payments will begin in July 2024 and continue through April 2025. Monthly payments can be paid through automatic deductions from a bank account, debit card or credit card. There is a one-time annual fee of \$41.00 per family.
- 3. FACTS enrollment will be done on-line through a secure site. No personal banking information needs to be shared with the school.

Please send your enrollment commitment and a \$500 non-refundable deposit returned to school no later than March 15, 2024. (If you have already given a \$500 deposit for Nursery, Pre-K, or Kindergarten for the 2024—2025 school year an additional deposit is not required). We ask that you submit the Registration Form by March 15, 2024. Please be aware that in order to register for the 2024/2025 school year all current tuition and your 2023 WeShare parish contribution requirement must be satisfied. As always, thank you for your commitment to your child and Saint Anne's School.

Sincerely,

Dr. Thomas J. Fasano

Principal

PLEASE NOTE: If you are requesting transportation from your public school district, applications are due to your district by Friday, March 29th. Please contact your district transportation office for details.